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Senior Staff Officer,

South Dublin County Council,
County Hall,

Tallaght,

Dublin 24.
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26 February 2018

Dear Ms. Murphy,

Thank you for your letter of 22 February following Clondalkin Area Committee Meeting held on 21
February where a request was made to ask Dublin Bus to provide bus shelters at various stops on the
Neilstown Road.

Please note that responsibility for bus shelters now resides with the National Transport Authority.

We will forward your request to the NTA for consideration.

If you have further queries please contact the NTA at Info@nationaltransport.ie who will respond in
due course.

Yours sincerely,

/Ray Oﬁf

Chief Executive.
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up Bus Atha Cliath-Dublin Bus, a designated activity company, llimited by shares, registered in lretand at 58 Upper O'Connell St, Dublin 1, No 118588

Componies Bus Atha Clisth-Dutin Bus, cuideachta ghnicmbaiochia alnmaithe, faci theoralnn scalreanna, clisalthe in Elrinn ag 58 Srald Ui Chonaifl Uschtarach,

Ealle Atha Cliath 1. Uimhir 118588



